SRE

New Delhi, 29" June 2022.

Dr. Pankaj Mittal

Secretary General

Association of Indian Universities
New Delhi

Dear Dr. Mittal
| hope you are doing well.

| am pleased to inform you that that the Call for Scholarships of Excellence
of the Government of Mexico for Foreigners 2022 has been launched and we would
highly appreciate if you could kindly share the following link with the competent
educational and scientific institutions in the circumscription under the Honorary
Consulate, together with the information here under:

https://www.aob.mx/amexcid/acciones-y-programas/becas-para-extranjeros-
29785

| would like to bring to your kind attention that the abovementioned Call and
application are in Spanish, aimed for high level students that master the language.

A wide variety of eligible programs and institutions throughout Mexico are
mentioned in Annexure 1 and 2.

The registration should be made electronically in the Academic Cooperation
Management System (SIGCA) (https://sigca.sre.gob.mx/login), where the applicants
should attach the required documentation, including annexures 5 to 8 of the Call.

The SIGCA system will be open until 1T1:59 p.m. on 24 July 2022 (Mexico
time) for the submission of applications.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon, | convey to you my warmest
regards.
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Yours sincerely //
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" Federico’Salas
Ambassador

Embassy of Mexico
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